
online meeting with high school teachers in the south zone

An online meeting for school
teachers and principals from
the south Indian region  was
conducted in collaboration
with the Communications
team from the South Zone for
FLAME University, on April 27,
2023. The workshop was
attended by over 30
participants including
schoolteachers from various
disciplines at the primary high
school level, school principals
as well as school counsellors.


